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The project “ONE STEP UP” officially started in September 2022 and will be implemented until August

2024.

The project, led by the Lithuanian Partner VsI Inovaciju Biuras involves partners from Ireland, Poland,

Portugal, France, Croatia, Czech Republic and Cyprus.

The ONE-STEP UP project is an innovative project that aims to support Europe’s low-skilled adult

learners to re-engage in education and training, by using micro-learning approaches to make adult

education accessible and flexible, to encourage their participation. Throughout the course of the

ONE-STEP UP project, project partners are working with front-line adult educators and low-skilled

adults to provide them with the necessary knowledge and skills to participate in the labour market

and improve their economic and social well-being.

To achieve these objectives, the project consortium will develop four project results:

● Educators toolbox of micro-learning resources
● Profesional development training for front-line adult educators
● Adult educators handbook
● One Step Up MOOC

All project results will be available on the project website: https://one-step-up.eduprojects.eu

The results will be available with open access for everyone interested.

The project has been funded under the ERASMUS + programme of the European Union.
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